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SERVE ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL PRACTICE 
EDITORIAL ADVISORY BOARD 

 
The editorial office of Environmental Practice is seeking to expand the membership of the Editorial 
Advisory Board. Environmental Practice is a peer reviewed journal published by Cambridge University 
Press for the National Association of Environmental Professionals. The journal has an interdisciplinary 
focus, and reaches thousands of scholars and practitioners across the United States. 
 
As a member of the Editorial Advisory Board, we would rely on you to solicit two manuscripts a year to 
be subject to the journal’s peer-review process, write one non-reviewed manuscript each year, and 
conduct double-blind peer reviews as your schedule allows. 
 
The editorial standards of the journal are maintained in part by the knowledge, contributions, and 
enthusiasm of our members. We are actively seeking candidates with expertise in the following areas: 
 

• NEPA 
• Wetlands 
• Brownfields 
• Ethics 
• Air and Water Quality 
• Endangered Species 
• Hazardous Waste 

• Superfund 
• Permitting and Project Management 
• Restoration Ecology 
• Climate Change 
• Sustainability 
• International Issues 

 
Our goal is to maintain an active Editorial Advisory Board  of 25 members, composed of both NAEP 
members and external experts. To indicate a desire to serve on the Editorial Advisory Board, please 
contact our managing editor with a copy of your resume or curriculum vitae. 
 

Applications can be submitted to: 
dcarro17@depaul.edu 

 
Sample issues of the journal 
can be found at:  

  
http://journals.cambridge.org/action/ 
displayJournal?jid=ENP  
 
Guidelines for publication can be found at:  
http://journals.cambridge.org/action/ 
displayMoreInfo?jid=ENP&type=ifc 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The editorial office of 

Environmental Practice is located 
at DePaul University. 

 
For questions, please contact 

Dan Carroll, Managing Editor, at 
773-325-2298, or by email at 

dcarro17@depaul.edu 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


